
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Kate Delano 610-278-3148 

  
DA ANNOUNCES HOMICIDE INVESTIGATION IN WHITEMARSH TOWNSHIP 

 

NORRISTOWN, Pa. (August 3, 2018) — Montgomery County District Attorney 

Kevin R. Steele and Whitemarsh Township Police Chief Christopher P. Ward 

announce the joint investigation into a homicide that occurred in the parking 

lot of Vector Security at 5125 Campus Drive in Whitemarsh Township. A 

person of interest is detained, and no immediate concern for public safety 

exists at this time. 

 

At 2:27 a.m. today Whitemarsh Township Police responded to Vector Security 

for a reported stabbing. Police officers arrived on scene and located a deceased 

female in the rear parking lot of the business. The Montgomery County 

Detective Bureau and Whitemarsh Township Police are conducting a joint 

investigation into this apparent homicide. 

  

Anyone with information concerning this homicide is asked to call the 

Whitemarsh Township Police Department at 610-825-6530 or the Montgomery 

County Detective Bureau at 610-278-3368. 

 

Approved for release: 

 

 

 

 

     Kevin R. Steele 

 

CRIMINAL CHARGES, AND ANY DISCUSSION THEREOF, ARE MERELY 

ALLEGATIONS AND ALL DEFENDANTS ARE PRESUMED INNOCENT UNTIL 

AND UNLESS PROVEN GUILTY. 
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